
Outer North East Community Committee 11th December 2017

Neighbourhood Planning Update

Bardsey cum Rigton

Stage: Plan Made 

 The Plan went to referendum on 12th October and the results were as follows:

Response Votes 
Yes 745 (93.82%) 
No 49 (6.18%) 
Turnout 40.12% 

 The Plan was made by the Council on 6th November 2017.

Boston Spa

Stage: Plan Made 

 The Plan went to referendum on 12th October and the results were as follows:

Response Votes 
Yes 865 (89%) 
No 107 (11%) 
Turnout 27.17% 

 The Plan was made by the Council on 6th November 2017.

Barwick in Elmet and Scholes

Stage: Plan Made

 The Plan went to referendum on 12th October and the results were as follows:

Response Votes 
Yes 1335 (92.77%) 
No 104 (7.23%) 
Turnout 35.72% 

 The Plan was made by the Council on 6th November 2017.

Linton

 We are expecting news from the High Court in due course and officers will provide an update at 
Committee.



Thorp Arch

Stage: Referendum

 The Referendum is scheduled for 7th December 2017, officers will provide an update on the 
Results at Committee.

Alwoodley

Stage: Examination

 The Plan has been submitted for Examination. The Regulation 16 Publicity closed on Monday 
27th November 2017. 

 8 representations have been submitted from both statutory consultees and local residents.
 Chris Collison has been appointed as the Independent Examiner. 
 The final Examiner’s Report should be published before Christmas.
 It is expected that the Referendum (subject to the Plan passing Examination) will be before 

March 2018.

Wetherby

Stage: to be Submitted for Examination

 The Plan will shortly be submitted for Examination.
 Three potential Independent Examiners have put themselves forward for the Examination.
 It is expected that the Regulation 16 Publicity period will run to the New Year, and that the 

Examination will take place early in the New Year.
 On that basis, and owing to Electoral Services’ commitments for the Local Elections, it is 

expected that the Referendum (subject to the Plan passing Examination) could be held towards 
the end of May 2018. 

Others

 Aberford are finalising the Submission Draft Plan.
 East Keswick are currently re-drafting their Plan and are considering going back out to Pre-

Submission Consultation on the changes before submitting the Plan.
 Scarcroft are finalising the Submission Draft Plan.
 Walton are finalising the Submission Draft Plan, it is expected that they will submit early in the 

New Year. 
 Bramham Parish Council is due to commence the Pre-Submission Consultation on the Plan in 

January 2018.
 Thorner Parish Council is currently preparing the Pre-Submission Plan and will be conducting 

Pre-Submission Consultation in due course.
 Shadwell Parish Council are currently producing an early draft Plan.


